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I am honored to apply for the Board of Directors at the Ontario College of Pharmacists. With 
extensive experience in clinical practice and leadership roles within the pharmaceutical 
industry, I am confident in my ability to contribute to the Board.  

Throughout my career, I have been dedicated to improving patient care and advancing the 
pharmacy profession, consistently upholding the highest standards of professionalism, 
ethics, and patient-centered care. 

I have developed innovative programs that improve patient outcomes and promote the role 
of pharmacists in healthcare. My passion for pharmacy practice and patient well-being 
drives me to continue making a positive impact. I am excited about contributing to the 
evolution of pharmacy practice in Ontario, championing continuous improvement and 
innovation to meet the diverse needs of our patients and communities. 

My aspiration to serve on the Board is rooted in a desire to collaborate with esteemed 
colleagues to formulate policies and spearhead initiatives that bolster the growth and 
development of pharmacists as indispensable members of the healthcare team. I am 
committed to nurturing a culture of inclusivity, diversity, and equity within our profession. 
Promoting equal opportunities for all pharmacists, regardless of their backgrounds, is 
crucial to enhancing patient care and strengthening our healthcare system.  

I believe in the power of teamwork and collective decision-making in enacting meaningful 
change. If granted the privilege of serving on the Board, I pledge to represent the interests of 
pharmacists throughout Ontario, advocating for policies that foster their professional 
advancement and well-being. 
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